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HOLIDAY GREETINGS 1983 

Dear Family and Friends: 

Here we go again. Can you believe another Christmas has already rolled 
around? Another sign of age, I guess. We welcome this time each year to send 
you a greeting and just a little update on our family activities. Some key 
events in 1983 ••• 

• Virginia (Ginni) was married in January in .Arizona to Richard 
Lamoreaux. We are very happy for them and warmly welcome Rick 
and their dog Bert into our family circle. Both (not Bert) are 
continuing their college education and working on the side as well. 

• Roger and Nancy spent the summer with us. Roger worked for Merrill 
Lynch on Wall Street. Nancy worked as a temporary secretary and at 
becoming a mother, which she did beautifully on August 3, 1983. 
Our 12th grandchild, Steven Andrew Kimball, arrived at Bridgeport, 
Connecticut, right on schedule • . He stayed with us for a month and 
then hi s parents Ilki dnapped" him and took him to Ann Arbor, 
Michigan, so his Dad could go back to his 2nd MBA year at the 
University of Michigan. 

• Spencer also was home for part of the summer from BYU. He worked 
diligently as a construction man, building up his financial 
resources for the future. He went back to Provo for his 3rd year 
at BYU, now in the Business School. He is captain of the BYU 
1acros'se team and really enjoys p1a ing the vigorous sport against 
WAC and PAC 10 foes. 

• We were able to visit Susan and Ter and their three children in 
Utah a couple of times this year. T rry has been going to a 
~echnica1 school in the belief that a ·ob in electronics has a 
better future than one (or none) in mi ·ng.. Susan works at Blue 
Cross in Salt Lake City. Their lovely c ·ldren are a joy to their 
~grandparents. 
~. ~at and Jim and their two boys have their 0 n condo in Florida. 

/ They seem fully occupied, as parents and bo working. Jim, Jr. , 
I and Chris are growing up fast and entering i to the community 

/.. activities for youth. We regret that Florida ·s out of our normal 
travel pattern these days, but we do plan to go he[ n January • 

.• Andrew and Kathryn and their six visited us in Fa, i d in the 
spring during a family trip, and we drove to Pittsb to spend a 
couple of days with them at Thanksgiving. They are u arest 
family members, but 450 miles away. Andrew enjoys his jo~ at Mellon 
Bank and may be switching assignments soon, which will involve a 
move to another city. 



• Phyllis and An~ have been constructively busy all year. In 
addition to family trips, we had our kitchen remodeled, a new roof 
put on, and acquired new dining room furniture Phyllis had wanted 
for years. Adding on Phy11is's Relief Society challenges and Andy's 
many hours at GE, teaching Sunday School, and raking his 150 bags of 
leaves seemed to fill out the rest of the year more than adequately. 

Enough about us. We hope you have had a productive and happy year. We 
look forward to your cards and letters at Christmas time. Keep them coming. 

Best wishes ••• 

Andy & Phyllis Kimball 
21 Round Hill Drive 
Fairfield, CT 06430 
(203) 255-3730 

Andrew & Kathryn Kimball 
9356 Doral Drive 
Pittsburgh, PA 15237 · 
(412) 366-5908 

Jim & Pat Pedersen 
510 Palace Drive 
Altamonte Springs, FL 32701 
(305) 862-4819 

Terry & Susan Johnson 
8840 So. 1700 West 
W. Jordan, Utah 84084 
(801) 255-5697 

Richard & Virginia Lamoreaux 
4108 E. Pleasant Lane 
Phoenix, Arizona 85040 
(602) 268-9244 

Roger & Nancy Kimball 
2414 Bishop St. #8 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48105 
(313) 994-6150 

Spencer E. Kimball 
905 No. 150 East #11 
Provo, Utah 84601 
(801) 373-6235 
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